
Club Miata Vancouver Island Christmas Party

Saturday, 16th November 2024

Morpeth Hall at 620 Morpeth Ave Nanaimo

Cocktails: 4:30 pm ~ Dinner: 5:00 pm

This year’s Christmas Party will again be centrally located in Nanaimo. We’re starting a bit

earlier, for those that would prefer to drive home the same night. This is always a fun

evening, so mark your calendars now. 

We’ll cater the dinner ourselves hosted by the Club. Please bring your own Refreshments,

Coffee and Tea will be available. We’ll get a work crew together for 2:30 pm.  We have had

a great work crew in previous years, getting the hall set up and the food prepared in no time

as well as cleaning up before we head home … hopefully you can all make it again, we

appreciate your continued help.

Keeping with the tradition, we’ll have a unisex gift exchange again. A reminder, you need

to bring a gift in order to receive a gift. The gift exchange is by the individual, not the

Miata. Please keep the value of your gift between $10-15 (no less than $10 please). The

exchange rules may be different, but as many of you know… it’s all in the wrapping! It really

is a lot of fun, but please the most important thing to remember is to keep your gift’s value

no less than $10.

Please RSVP by e-mail Wendy blue.n.zoomin@shaw.ca or by phone at

250-716-1438 by Tuesday, Nov 12th so that we can have a head count.Hope

to see you all then.


